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Dear Parents/carers 
 
ART SHOWCASE SESSIONS 
 
We are holding Art showcase sessions this week in school for Years 1 -6 
 
We would like to invite parents in to these sessions so that your child(ren) can show you their artwork 
and explain to you what they have been doing in class. The sessions are as follows; 
 

 Thursday 25th May at 2:30pm for Years 1, 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 parents 
 
There will be information for parents on the units that your child’s year group are covering and the 
outcomes. 
 
You will have the opportunity to do an art activity with your child and leave comments on a parent 
proud cloud for any of your child(rens) artwork. 
 
We hope you are able to come along and join us for these sessions. 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
 
 

Mrs N Gripton 
Executive Headteacher 
Federation of Hanburys Farm and Oakhill Primary Schools 
 
 


